
SR 776 Safety Improvements
February 2025

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, welcomes you to the Public Meeting for 
the State Road (SR) 776 Safety Improvements project. FDOT is hosting this Public Meeting to provide 
you with the opportunity to express your views about the proposed improvements. Scan the QR code to 
visit the project website for additional details.

WELCOME TO THE PUBLIC MEETING

swflroads.com/project/000008-1

CONTACT US
If you have questions or comments regarding the project, 
please contact FDOT Project Manager, Jeremy Stucker.

Jeremy Stucker 
Florida Department of Transportation 
801 N. Broadway Avenue, Bartow, FL 33830

(863) 519-2671

Jeremy.Stucker@dot.state.fl.us

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 
color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family 
status. Persons wiling to express their concerns about  
Title VI may do so by contacting Cynthia Sykes, District 
One Title VI Coordinator, 801 N. Broadway Avenue, 
Bartow, Florida 33830, call (863) 519-2287, or via email  
at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us 

FDOT, District One, is proposing improvements at several intersections along SR 776 in Charlotte County. The purpose 
of the improvements is to improve safety, enhance traffic flow, and reduce crashes. The proposed improvements include 
converting existing full median openings to two-way directional median openings at seven (7) intersections along the corridor: 
Oceanspray Boulevard, Sea Mist Drive/Shalimar Street, David Boulevard, Hollis Avenue, Cornelius Boulevard, Biscayne Drive, 
and Collingswood Boulevard. Potential median modifications are also being considered at three (3) additional intersections: 
Mayport Street/Biggs Street, Roberta Drive/Regina Drive, and at the Port Charlotte Town Center west entrance.
This meeting is being held to present project information and provide an opportunity for the public to offer feedback. FDOT will 
accept written comments during and after the meeting. Please submit your comments by February 24, 2025, to be included 
in the formal public meeting record.

PROJECT OVERVIEW
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